
 

                      

                                  DAMODAR VALLEY CORPORATION                                                                                         
                                          OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDING ENGINEER (E) 
                                       TRANSMISSION SYSTEM CONSTRUCTION DIVISION - III 
                                            P.O. PANCHET DAM, DIST- DHANBAD, PIN-828206. 
                                                            Ph. & Fax - 06540 286525(O)                                                                                        

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
No. TSC- III / W-3(B)/833                                                                                     Dated:   14.12.2022. 

 
 
To 

The Divisional Forest Officer, 

Bokaro Forest Division, 

Bokaro. 
 

Sub:   Proposal for forest clearance in connection with “Construction of 33KV D/C Transmission line for 

16MVA power supply arrangement to M/s CCL-Karo Konar OCW from DVC-BTPS S/yard”- 
Submission of desired documents in line with your query. 

 

Ref:  
1. Letter no.3359 dated 06.12.2022 of your good office. 

2. Letter no.3164 dated 12.11.2022 of your good office 

3. Letter no. 2868 dated 12.10.2022 of your good office. 

4. Letter no. 2446 dated 01.09.2022 of your good office. 
5. Letter no.1838 dated 06.07.2022 of your good office. 

6. Our letter no. TSC-III/W-3B/268 dated 30.03.2022 and even no. 274 dated 29.07.2022 

7. On line applied proposal vide no. FP/JH/TRANS/33711/2018 dated 18.05.2018. 

 

Dear Sir, 

 
In line with letter under reference-1, please be informed that necessary compliance has been made as advised 

related with tree enumeration list and the relevant tree enumeration list has been uploaded at E-PARIVESH 

portal. 

 
In this context, your goodself is earnestly requested for kind processing of the proposal, as the beneficiary- 

M/s CCL is looking for early completion of the line to meet national coal demand. 

 
Your kind action is highly solicited. 

                        

 Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

   (S.P.Satyarthi)   
Superintending Engineer (E)  

 

N.O.O to:- 
1. The Chief Engineer, TSC-W/Z, DVC, Hazaribagh.  

2. The Superintending Engineer(E), TSC-III, DVC, BTPS/BIADA/CTPS. 

 












